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Hello, my name is Halima Foster and I am a concerned citizen writing from Austin, Texas in 
regards to the proposed merger of Sun Trust Bank and BB&T. Allowing this merger would 
create another mega-bank, putting our financial system at risk again, as well as costing 
thousands of jobs across the country. The FDIC has the power and ability to stop this merger 
and should absolutely do so. I am asking that the FDIC block this merger and protect  the 
interests of the people over profits. Thank you and have a nice day. 

Halima Foster 
www.halimashealingtouch.com 
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